
 

 

MEETING NOTICE 

 

UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN SYSTEM 

STRATEGIC PLANNING  

 

Members of the University of Wisconsin System Board of Regents may attend 

various public listening sessions throughout Wisconsin 

from October 13, 2015 through November 3, 2015 

 

A schedule of listening-session dates, locations and topics 

is available at https://www.wisconsin.edu/strategic-planning/events/ 

 


